Sharon Sollenberger

Thank you for this opportunity to comment on proposed rules by Ecology regarding the Advanced
Clean Trucks and Heavy-Duty Omnibus Low NOx regulations. I support the changes and urge their
adoption at the earliest opportunity to reduce pollution and improve air quality in our communities.
Sincerely, Sharon Sollenberger



